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THE CARNEGIE FOUNDATION 
FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF TEACHING

522 FIFTH AVENU E 

NEW VO RK

September 14, 1927.

■
1My dear Sir Arthur,

This Foundation has, as you know, 
accepted the invitation of the National 
Collegiate Athletic Association to make a 
study of intercollegiate athletics, 
the members of our staff, Mr. Harold W. Bentley, 
expects shortly to be in your vicinity and 
we have suggested that he call on you for any 
information or suggestions that may seem help­
ful to our study.

I

One of

Very truly yours,

Secretary.
Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.
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